We're proud e pubishing
the Tlingit-Haida Central Council
and the North Slope Borough Newsletter.

TtTinGIt ¢ haida
triBal nNEWS

The Tundra Times is pleased to be able to include the North Slope Borough News-
letter and the Tlingit-Haida Newsletter in our newspaper each month.

These organizations have recognized the value of publishing their news in the
Tundra Times and are ﬁllppﬂﬂ IIT'I.F; Alaska’s Dl'[l}' statewwde Native ﬂq-wupippr h} includ-
ing their newsletters and sending the Tundra Times to their constituents.

If you are publishing a newsletter for your corporation, organization, school
district, village corporation, regional non-profit corporation or regional corporation,
consider the Tundra Times as a means to get your message out to your constituents
while saving money and production costs,

All you have to provide is the written material and photographs or drawings you
wanl included, ”

The Tundra’ Times will do the rest, including all typesetting, lay-out, paste-up,
printing, labeling and mailing including postage.

And the Tundra Times can do these many services at a price to your organization
that will save you money.

If you are interested, contact George Gardner, General Manager of the Tundra
Times, for more information, |
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